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Amendment to Bid Invitation
Request for Bid for the Construction works of General Store, packing Store and Fuel Station (International Competitive Bid)
Habesha Cement S.C would like to make amendment to the bid Invitation issued on Reporter News Paper published on 3rd September 2024, an International Competitive bidding (ICB) for the construction of General store, Packing store and Fuel station. Accordingly, would like to make amendment to the Contractors qualification requirements to participate in the bids.
As a result, Contractors with construction license with minimum of Grade 3 and above in GC and minimum of Grade 2 and above in BC are also included and are eligible to take part in the bids. Hence, interested bidders with the above mentioned qualification could participate in the bids.
Interested and qualified bidders with the above mentioned qualifications shall submit their bids on or before the submission date i.e. 23rd September there invited to submit their bids with the
For information related to the bidding
Habesha Cement Share Company
Attn: Sourcing and Logistics Department
Address: Arada Sub-city, off Churchill Road, behind Lycée Guebre-Mariam School,
Get-As International Bldg. 7th Floor
E-mail: melakug@habeshacement.com or hanaa@habeshacement.com Addis Ababa, Ethiopia
